
Monday, April 9, 2018 
 

 Do you want to see changes at EHS, but don’t know where to express your opinions? Your ASB 
officers for this upcoming year are seeking student and staff input regarding next year’s focus. 
Please, tell us your ideas!! Simply go to tinyurl.com/1819asbsuggestions, log in with your 
student google account, and submit a response! We can’t wait to hear your thoughts, and we 
look forward to making next year your best year yet! 

 Attention Girls Soccer Players- I would like to announce that your new Head Soccer Coach for 
next fall has been Hired! There will be a lunch meeting to introduce Coach Pablo Mummey to 
you on Friday during both lunches in LT 107. Pizza Lunch will be provided! He is excited to meet 
with you and discuss his plans for the program. 

 If you haven’t turned in your Battle of the Books forms, today is the last day you may turn them 
in. 

 Robotics will meet this week on Wednesday from 5-7pm.   
 

 
Today in Sports 

 Boys Golf at Everett Golf and Country Club at 1:00 


